Council Meeting: 12/13/2022

Agenda Item No. 14.B

RECEIVED ON: December 13, 2022

From: Reiner Bolor
To: WebMail - CCD

Subject: Preferential Parking District / Hellman Area District 2

Date: Tuesday, December 13, 2022 6:22:54 PM

[NOTICE: This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]

It was brought up to my attention that The City of Whittier is imposing those residing in my district (Hellman Area / District 2) to pay for the parking permits. As a resident in this district, I strongly disagree and am very disappointed that The City of Whittier would even consider such an option.

There is no valid reason why residents in our district need to pay for parking in our own neighborhood. We all pay our own share of taxes to The City and have on numerous occasions approved several increases in City taxes to help improve the wellbeing of our Community and the whole city of Whittier, not just the Uptown Area.

Again, I strongly disagree with the idea that those residing in District 2 the Hellman Area need to pay for the parking permits.

Respectfully,

Reiner Bolor 6003 Comstock Ave Whittier, CA

CC: CM; ACM; CA; Council; Original to CC; Public Binder; Department